
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

       December 12, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Kris Philip, Supervisor, Technical Support Unit 
Community Water Supply Section 
MDEQ Drinking Water 
525 West Allegan Street 
PO Box 30473 
Lansing MI  48989-7973 
RE:  City of Ann Arbor Water System Advisory Council  
 
Dear Mr. Philip,  
 
In response to the requirement for water systems to create a water system advisory body to advise and 
assist with the creation of materials and plans to educate our community about lead in drinking water, the 
City of Ann Arbor Water System Advisory Council assisting and advising the City of Ann Arbor Public 
Services Area regarding lead in drinking water will be comprised of seven members.  

 
The City of Ann Arbor Water System Advisory Council members are: 
 
▪Jack Cederquist, Resident 
▪David Dean, Program Administrator, Well, Septic and Pollution Prevention, Washtenaw County    
 Environmental Health Department 
▪Molly Maciejewski, City of Ann Arbor Public Works Manager 
▪Sarah Page, City of Ann Arbor Water Quality Manager  
▪Laura Rubin, Huron River Watershed Council Director 
▪Lisa Wondrash, City of Ann Arbor Communications Manager 
▪Chuanwu (Wu) Xi, Ph.D. Professor of Environmental Health Sciences, Professor of Global Public Health   
 U-M School of Public Health 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Craig Hupy. P.E . 
Public Services Area Administrator 
 
 
Cc: Howard Lazarus, City Administrator for City of Ann Arbor 
 Matthew Rechtien, Senior Assistant Attorney for City of Ann Arbor 
 Brian Steglitz, Water Treatment Services Unit Manager for City of Ann Arbor 
 Ariel Zoldan, Environmental Quality Analyst for MDEQ 
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